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CANCELLATION NOTICE OF ON-THE-RECORD 

 Please take notice that the on-the-record that began on May 2, 2007, and was scheduled 

to continue on Wednesday, May 16, 2007, is cancelled. 

 

       Respectfully submitted,   
   

/s/ Shelley Syler Bruggemann___________ 
       Shelley Syler Brueggemann  

Senior Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 52173 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 526-7393 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       shelley.syler@psc.mo.gov (e-mail) 
 

 
 

Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 14th day of May 
2007. 
 

/s/ Shelley Syler Bruggemann___________ 
       Shelley Syler Brueggemann 


